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 Lance Moir SUPC2015/3175/P 28/07/2015  19:43:15 In general I support the application but only if the replacement is wood. Photograph 6 appears to have 

wider wood frames than the current and those in photo 7. The replacement frames should be of a 

similar dimension to the current frames.

The application makes no reference to the double doors in flat 2 - these do not need replacing. Finally it 

should be an obligation that the replacement windows have suitable security locks from inside as these 

are a normal insurance requirement
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